
	 Elementary and Junior High 
School Enrollment 

Between January 13 – February 14, 2025, the District will be offering an 
open enrollment/transfer request option to all students entering the TK 
through 8th grades in the 2025/26 school year. Open enrollment is a 
procedure to provide your student with the opportunity to apply for 
admission to the District school of choice. Students residing within the 
Fullerton School District’s attendance boundaries may apply for enrollment in 
any District school. You do not need to apply if you wish for your student to 
attend the school of residence. 
 
To be considered for an open enrollment transfer request, applications must 
be submitted online during the designated open enrollment window (January 
13 – February 14, 2025). Applications can be obtained, completed, and 
submitted online via the Fullerton School District website. All online 
applications must be submitted by 4:00 p.m. on Friday, February 14, 2025. It 
is the parent/guardian’s responsibility to submit the application to the 
student’s school of residence. Please note that there are no exceptions!  
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IMPORTANT OPEN ENROLLMENT FACTS 
 

 
§ Applications can only be obtained and 

submitted online via the FSD website 
 
§ You may only choose one school and 

submit one transfer request per child 
 
§ Based on space availability, not a first-

come-first-serve basis 
 

§ Applications will not be accepted after 
4:00 pm on Friday, February 14, 2025 
 

§ Re-apply each school year for grades 
TK – 7 
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§ New this year for junior high: 
Approved transfers will cover the two-
year junior high-grade span, so families 
will not need to reapply each year. A 
transfer secured in 7th grade remains 
valid through 8th grade, unless 
specified otherwise in the agreement 

 
§ New option – Allen Bill: A parent who 

is employed within the FSD 
boundaries for a minimum of 10 hours 
per week may be able to enroll their 
student through the Allen Bill 
enrollment option 

 
§ Transportation is not provided 

 
§ Notification of acceptance will be sent 

after March 14, 2025 
 

 
 
 

For more information… 
	 For more information, frequently asked 

questions (FAQ), and/or information in 
Spanish or Korean, please contact your 
school office of residence or visit the 

district website at 
www.fullertonsd.org 

	
	


